INFORMAL FEETING - AIRPORY BOARD
January 29, 1969

Those pregente: £d Lamm, Jéck Wadlow, Lawrence Aubsvt, Ray Meacham,
Herr Miright, Richard Veungerman, Gus Byrom, Ted Ford,
Richard Gray, and Gerald Ashby

The meeting convened at 7:480 P.M, Alrport Manager, Gus Byvrom,
aplained five renoris, a Summary Fiscal Outline, Alrline Passencer
Boardings, RenteA-Car Agengy Revenues, a detailed Airitine Passengey
RBoardings Report, ard an Alrlinz Operations Raport.

Byrom sald passsnger boardings continue %o increasa. He sald respons
sible people in aviation see no end in sight, and he sald January 1969
boardings exceaded those in December 1988,

Syrom suggested that the Alrport Board should look into the buiiding
of a now terminal. He sald there s sufficlient revenus Trom the
alriines and rente-secay agencies to afford a new terminal. He said
the terminal s jamepacked on many cccasionsg. Byrom suggesied a
new tarminal could be financed thru revenus bonds.

Byrom sald the Alvport Beard this year will have to venegotlate
airport Tanding Tees which expire in Junae. He saild a survey Torm
and latier have baen prepared te send to otheyr alvports for their
Conalysis of thelr landing fess. Byvewm sald 1t might be possible
to double the prasent fee scheduls. Byrom also suggested the
Board bagin negobiations with Continantal Trailways on a fee for
passengers they pick up ab the slvport. Dyroem was given approval
o contact Mr. Floyd K. Robarts of Continental Troilways who will
be ashked te atiend the next mesting of the Alrport Board scheduled
for Februsvy 10 at 8330 AWM. in the Coundty Commissioners® meeting
P OO,

Landing fees Tor chartered and other nonschaduled landings was
discussed. It was generally agreed fees would not bz imposed upmn
ganeral aviation and cpevalors of executive jets, but that a fee
schadule would be drawn up Tor the chartered airline landings.

The consensus was either 2 landing fes be jmposed or gasoline be
purchasaed by these people. The Tatter would bring revenue t©o

the airport sinca tie alrpovt receives Tour cenis on each gallen
of fuel sold.
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Member Youngarmen questioned whether there was anything new on an
extension of the runway and taxiway. Byrom said no monsy was
budgeted 1n 1959 for these projects., Byrom also explained that
$20,000 budgated for a perforated drain will be needsd for the
terminal vemodeling, Byrow explained the drain was taken care
of at the sams time the keel section of the rupway was repaired.

Board member Lamm asked whether the Piper Alveraft proposal from
Mro Carl Weil is still hanglng fire. Byrowm explained that

Mr. Weil has glven the aivport an $800 option check Tor his
proposed fixed base operation. Byvom sald the option is Tor

one year and has only been in effect Four months.

The Board also discussed the possibility of having representatives
of the Chamber of Commzrce at Alrport Board meetings, and it was
recommended that Byvom talk to the Chauwber president about this.

Possible future beautification of the alrport was briefly dis-
cussed along with the proposal from the Airport Parking Cerporae
tion of America which was turned dovm at an earlier board meeting.
8yvom sald the Company now has a new plan which will provide move
money to the airport. Byrom said a new proposal will undoubbedly
be made by the Company.

Byvrom briefly explained a new plan to provide move rent-a=car
parking spaces closer %o the terminal,

The Board adjsurned at 9:06 P.H.
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